Brentnall Primary School Newsletter Friday 24th June

Attendance & Punctuality

Thank you for the cooperation, understanding and effort of parents who have made extra effort to ensure their child has arrived at school on time.

Stickers, Extra dojo Points and Popcorn rewards have been introduced to reward the children for good attendance.

Early Years and Reception

As we are now experiencing warmer weather, please could we request that your child brings a hat and bottle of sunscreen to be kept in school so

Thank you



THEAD TEACHERS AWARDS THEAD TEACHERS AWARDS HEAD TEACHERS AWARDS







Class	Pupil	Well Done!
Bears	Zayn	For improved concentration when doing jigsaws
Penguins	Lev	For working hard on learning doubles in maths
Koalas	Isaac	For doing really well in his reading
Giraffes	Theo	For being excellent in Boogie Bounce
Pandas	Maryam H	For an Excellent Newspaper report
Flamingoes	Hilah	For a fabulous a report
Kangaroos	Logan	For outstanding effort during assessments
Zebras	Abraar	For writing his first independent sentence
Tigers	Ibraheem	For excellent presenting
Lions	Melissa	For an excellent week of project work

Nursery & Reception S Stay and Play Sessions – September 2022 Intake

We are looking forward to meeting our new pupils!

Nursery: Monday 4thJuly 3.30pm -4.15pm

Reception:

Monday 27th June 3.30pm- 4.15pm Monday 11th July 3.30pm - 4.15pm

Sports with Coach Dan

Reminder to all our parents that this term's sports

> Tuesday: Tennis Wednesday: Football **Thursday**: Hockey

Please book in advance by emailing afterschoolclub@brentnallschool.uk Cost £5 per session, Open to years 2-6.

ParentPay - School Dinners

Please can we request that parents to keep up to date with their dinner money and load credit to their account in advance.

Year 2 Parents please note that universal Free School Meals end this year as your child enters Year 3 School diners will be chargeable at £2.10 per day unless you apply and are awarded Free School Meals

If you think you could be entitled to Free School Meals please visit

https://www.salford.gov.uk/schools-andlearning/free-school-meals/ or visit **Broughton Hub for assistance**

Bon Voyage to Year 6! We hope you have a fabulous time on your residential trip to PRESTATYN next week! The school will feel very quiet without you all ©